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The Commission’s Director of Racing Operations (Chief Steward), Mr Wade Birch, has today announced 
that the greyhound ‘Wow’ will be allowed to race in Saturday’s Golden Easter Egg Final at Wentworth Park. 

The Director of Racing Operations, Wade Birch said “approval was granted to transfer the greyhound Wow 
to the custody of new trainer and owner, Danielle Matic”. 

“Wow was previously trained by trainer Karina Britton who was the subject of an interim suspension 
imposed by the Commission yesterday following an investigation into the results of a urine sample taken 
from Wow at a previous race meeting on 23 January 2021”, Mr Birch said. 

‘Wow’ was transferred in accordance with the Commission’s recently implemented Greyhound Transfer 
Policy which can be found here. 

‘Wow’ will now be permitted to take its place in the Golden Easter Egg Final under its new trainer and 
owner with the Commission being satisfied the provisions of the Greyhound Transfer Policy have been met. 

Contact: media@gwic.nsw.gov.au | 0448 193 270 

 

https://www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0008/977354/Greyhound-Transfer-Policy-FNL.pdf

